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Trevor Baxendale
2008-12-26 The old
village well is just a
curiosity - something to
attract tourists
intrigued by stories of
lost treasure, or
visitors just making a
wish. Unless something
alien and terrifying
could be lurking inside
the well? Something
utterly monstrous that
causes nothing but death
and destruction? But who
knows the real truth
about the well? Who
wishes to unleash the
hideous force it
contains? What terrible
consequences will follow
the search for a
legendary treasure
hidden at the bottom? No
one wants to believe the
Doctor's warnings about
the deadly horror lying
in wait - but soon
they'll wish they had...
Featuring the Tenth
Doctor and Martha as
played by David Tennant
and Freema Agyeman in
the hit sci-fi series

from BBC Television.
Prisoner of the Daleks
Trevor Baxendale 2014
The Daleks are
advancing, their empire
constantly expanding.
The battles rage on
across countless solar
systems - and the Doctor
finds himself stranded
on board a starship near
the frontline with a
group of ruthless bounty
hunters. Earth Command
will pay these hunters
for every Dalek they
kill, every eyestalk
they bring back as
proof. With the Doctor's
help, the bounty hunters
achieve the ultimate
prize: a Dalek prisoner
- intact, powerless, and
ready for interrogation.
But with the Daleks,
nothing is what it
seems, and no one is
safe. Before long the
tables will be turned,
and how will the Doctor
survive when he becomes
a prisoner of the
Daleks? An adventure
featuring the Tenth
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Doctor, as played by
David Tennant
The Dalek Handbook Steve
Tribe 2011 Presents a
history of the enemies
of Doctor Who, explores
the Dalek's origins, and
reveals the development
of the iconic look and
sound.
Doctor Who and the
Genesis of the Daleks
Terrance Dicks
2016-04-28 The Time
Lords have a mission for
the Doctor. Together
with Sarah and Harry, he
finds himself stranded
on the war-torn planet
Skaro where the conflict
between the Thals and
the Kaleds has been
raging for a thousand
years. Chemical and
biological weapons have
started a cycle of
mutation among the
planet’s inhabitants
that cannot be stopped.
But Kaled scientist
Davros has perfected a
life support system and
travel machine for the
creature he knows his

race will ultimately
evolve into – the Dalek.
The Doctor must stop the
creation of the Daleks,
or perhaps affect their
development so they
evolve into less
aggressive creatures.
But with Davros’s plans
to destroy the Thals and
to wipe out any
dissenters among his own
ranks in progress, is
the Doctor already too
late? This novel is
based on a Doctor Who
story which was
originally broadcast
from 8 March–12 April
1975. Featuring the
Fourth Doctor as played
by Tom Baker with his
companions Sarah Jane
Smith and Harry Sullivan
Doctor Who: Dalek
(Target Collection)
Robert Shearman
2021-03-11 ‘The entire
Dalek race, wiped out in
one second. I watched it
happen. I made it
happen!’ The Doctor and
Rose arrive in an
underground vault in
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Utah in the near future.
The vault is filled with
alien artefacts. Its
billionaire owner, Henry
van Statten, even has
possession of a living
alien creature, a
mechanical monster in
chains that he has named
a Metaltron. Seeking to
help the Metaltron, the
Doctor is appalled to
find it is in fact a
Dalek – one that has
survived the horrors of
the Time War just as he
has. And as the Dalek
breaks loose, the Doctor
is brought back to the
brutality and
desperation of his
darkest hours spent
fighting the creatures
of Skaro... this time
with the Earth as their
battlefield.
Torchwood: Something in
the Water Trevor
Baxendale 2010-04-13 Dr
Bob Strong's GP surgery
has been treating a lot
of coughs and colds
recently, far more than
is normal for the time

of year. Bob thinks
there's something up but
he can't think what. He
seems to have caught it
himself, whatever it is
- he's starting to cough
badly and there are
flecks of blood in his
hanky. Saskia Harden has
been found on a number
of occasions submerged
in ponds or canals but
alive and seemingly none
the worse for wear.
Saskia is not on any
files, except in the
medical records at Dr
Strong's GP practice.
But Torchwood's
priorities lie
elsewhere: investigating
ghostly apparitions in
South Wales, they have
found a dead body. It's
old and in an advanced
state of decay. And it
is still able to talk.
And what it is saying is
'Water hag'... Featuring
Captain Jack Harkness as
played by John
Barrowman, with Gwen
Cooper, Owen Harper,
Toshiko Sato and Ianto

prisoner-of-the-daleksdr-who-prisoner-of-the-dalekspaperback

4/16

Downloaded from sherbit.com on September 29,
2022 by guest

Jones as played by Eve
Myles, Burn Gorman,
Naoki Mori and Gareth
David-Lloyd, in the hit
science fiction series
created by Russell T
Davies for BBC
Television.
Renaissance of the
Daleks Christopher H.
Bidmead 2007-03-01 A
random landing in London
and a trip to the Savoy
Hotel yield unexpected
results for the Doctor.
Tea, scones, an American
general who knows far
too much, and the threat
of a Dalek invasion of
Earth. Meanwhile, the
Doctor's companion Nyssa
is in Rhodes during the
time of the Crusades,
where her position
proves to be distinctly
precarious. It seems the
Doctor's deadliest foes
have woven a tangled web
indeed.
Doctor Who: The Knight,
The Fool and The Dead
Steve Cole 2020-10-01 We
live forever, barring
accidents. Just like

everyone else in the
universe. The Doctor
travels back to the
Ancient Days, an era
where life flourishes
and death is barely
known... Then come the
Kotturuh – creatures who
spread through the
cosmos dispensing
mortality. They judge
each and every species
and decree its allotted
time to live. For the
first time, living
things know the fear of
ending. And they will go
to any lengths to escape
this grim new spectre,
death. The Doctor is an
old hand at cheating
death. Now, at last, he
can stop it at source.
He is coming for the
Kotturuh, ready to
change everything so
that Life wins from the
start. Not just the last
of the Time Lords. The
Time Lord Victorious.
Blood of the Daleks
Steve Lyons 2007-01-01
People of Red Rocket
Rising, my fellow
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citizens. Our long night
is over. I've been
contacted by a
benevolent people. They
too have known great
trials, but they have
overcome them and made
it their mission to help
others do the same. They
have offered us refuge,
and passage to the
nearest human worlds.
They have the resources,
and the patience and
compassion, to evacuate
every one of us. My
fellow citizens, my
friends, rescue is at
hand!
Prisoner of the Daleks
Trevor Baxendale 2009
The Daleks are
advancing, their empire
constantly expanding
into Earth's space, and
now the future of the
galaxy hangs in the
balance. The Doctor
finds himself stranded
on board a starship near
the frontline with a
group of ruthless bounty
hunters.
Illegal Alien Mike

Tucker 1997
Scales of Injustice Gary
Russell 2014 The Doctor,
the Brigadier, and Liz
Shaw all get caught up
in a conspiracy that
goes all the way to the
heart of the British
government.
Doctor Who Bind-Up
Daleks (Us) Ben
Aaronovitch 2016-07-15
Doctor Who Scott Tipton
2014-01-13 Features an
epic adventure featuring
all eleven incarnations
of the Doctor as he
battles a mysterious
cloaked figure from his
past and future.
Doctor Who and the
Androids of Tara
Terrance Dicks 1980
Doctor Who: Made of
Steel Terrance Dicks
2010-07-31 Since its
return to the screen in
2005, masterminded by
Russell T Davies, Doctor
Who has become a genuine
phenomenon picking up
countless awards,
attracting huge
audiences and selling
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lots and lots of books over half a million so
far. This thrilling
adventure sees the
Doctor pitted against
one of his most famous
adversaries - the deadly
Cybermen. The first book
to feature the Doctor's
companion Martha Jones,
it is sure to be snapped
up by all fans of the
show.
Doctor Who: Resurrection
of the Daleks (Target
Collection) Eric Saward
2019-07-18 The universe
is at war. Action takes
courage. The TARDIS is
ensnared in a time
corridor, catapulting it
into derelict docklands
on 20th century Earth.
The Doctor and his
companions, Tegan and
Turlough, stumble on a
warehouse harbouring
fugitives from the
future at the far end of
the corridor – and are
soon under attack from a
Dalek assault force. The
Doctor’s oldest enemies
have set in motion an

intricate and sinister
plot to resurrect their
race from the ashes of
an interstellar war. For
the Daleks’ plans to
succeed, they must set
free their creator,
Davros, from a galactic
prison – and force the
Doctor to help them
achieve total control
over time and space. But
the embittered Davros
has ideas of his own...
35 years after its first
TV transmission, Doctor
Who fan-favourite
Resurrection of the
Daleks is novelised at
last, by the author of
the original script,
Eric Saward.
Doctor Who: Prisoners of
Time #1 Scott Tipton
2015-09-02 November 23,
1963: A day that changed
the world forever. That
day saw the broadcast
debut of Doctor Who,
which was to become the
longest-running sciencefiction series on
television. And now 50
years later, we pay
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tribute to one of the
greatest pop-culture
heroes of all time with
this special series,
which tells an epic
adventure featuring all
11 incarnations of the
intrepid traveler
through time and space
known simply as... the
Doctor.
The Blood Cell James
Goss 2014-09-11 "
Release the Doctor or
the killing will start.
An asteroid in the
furthest reaches of
space the most secure
prison for the most
dangerous of criminals.
The Governor is
responsible for the
cruellest murderers so
he's not impressed by
the arrival of the man
they're calling the most
dangerous criminal in
the quadrant. Or, as he
prefers to be known, the
Doctor. But when the new
prisoner immediately
sets about trying to
escape, and keeps
trying, the Governor

sets out to find out
why. Who is the Doctor
and what's he really
doing here? And who is
the young woman who
comes every day to visit
him, only to be turned
away by the guards? When
the killing finally
starts, the Governor
begins to get his
answers "
The Only Good Dalek
Justin Richards 2010
Have you ever even seen
a Dalek? Ever fought
one? Have you any idea
what they are really
like? I've been on the
front line. I've seen
whole planets destroyed.
The only good Dalek is a
dead Dalek.
Adventures With the Wife
in Space Neil Perryman
2013-10-31 'One of the
oddities of Doctor Who
is that you hear so much
about what the fans
think, and so little
from the other 100
percent of the audience
(my stats are clinically
accurate.) So thank God
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for a couple who put
their love on the line
to set the record
straight. This is the
story of a fan boy who
inflicts every episode
ever made of Doctor Who
on his marriage. Or to
put it another way, this
is the story of someone
with a proper love and
understanding of Doctor
Who, trying to explain
it to her husband.'
Steven Moffat Neil loves
Sue. He also loves
Doctor Who. But can he
bring his two great
loves together? In
January 2011, Neil
Perryman set out on an
insane quest to make his
wife Sue watch every
episode of the classic
series of Doctor Who
from the very beginning.
Even the ones that
didn't exist any more.
And so, over the next
two and half years, Sue
gamely watched them all.
From William Hartnell
and Tom Baker to Peter
Davison and Paul McGann,

the result was a wildly
successful and
hilariously revealing
blog called Adventures
with the Wife in Space.
But the adventure
continues. Here Neil
Perryman tells the all
too true story of Doctor
Who fandom. Funny,
honest and surprisingly
brave, he also captures
perfectly the joys - and
fears - of sharing the
thing you love with the
people you love.
Adventures With the Wife
in Space is, at its
heart, the story of
Doctor Who, and its
fans, seen through the
eyes of two people - one
who knows almost nothing
about the programme and
another who knows way
too much. 'This is a
very, very funny book;
touching too.' Jenny
Colgan
Doctor Who Leather BindUp 2015-08-14
Doctor Who: Deep Time
Trevor Baxendale
2015-09-10 ‘I do hope
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you’re all ready to be
terrified!’ The Phaeron
disappeared from the
universe over a million
years ago. They
travelled among the
stars using roads made
from time and space, but
left only relics behind.
But what actually
happened to the Phaeron?
Some believe they were
they eradicated by a
superior force... Others
claim they destroyed
themselves. Or were they
in fact the victims of
an even more hideous
fate? In the far future,
humans discover the
location of the last
Phaeron road – and the
Doctor and Clara join
the mission to see where
the road leads. Each
member of the research
team knows exactly what
they’re looking for –
but only the Doctor
knows exactly what
they’ll find. Because
only the Doctor knows
the true secret of the
Phaeron: a monstrous

secret so terrible and
powerful that it must be
buried in the deepest
grave imaginable...
Engines of War George
Mann 2014-07-31 "The
death of billions is as
nothing to us Doctor, if
it helps defeat the
Daleks." The Great Time
War has raged for
centuries, ravaging the
universe. Scores of
human colony planets are
now overrun by Dalek
occupation forces. A
weary, angry Doctor
leads a flotilla of
Battle TARDISes against
the Dalek stronghold but
in the midst of the
carnage, the Doctor's
TARDIS crashes to a
planet below: Moldox. As
the Doctor is trapped in
an apocalyptic
landscape, Dalek patrols
roam amongst the
wreckage, rounding up
the remaining civilians.
But why haven't the
Daleks simply killed the
humans? Searching for
answers the Doctor meets
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'Cinder', a young Dalek
hunter. Their struggles
to discover the Dalek
plan take them from the
ruins of Moldox to the
halls of Gallifrey, and
set in motion a chain of
events that will change
everything. And
everyone. An epic novel
of the Great Time War
featuring the War Doctor
as played by John Hurt.
Doctor Who and the Ark
in Space Ian Marter 2012
The survivors of a
devastated future Earth
lie in suspended
animation on a great
satellite. When Earth is
safe again, they will
awaken. But when the
Doctor, Sarah and Harry
arrive on the Terra
Nova, they find the
systems have failed and
the humans never woke.
Doctor Who: Star Tales
Steve Cole 2019-12-05
‘Even though they’re
gone from the world,
they’re never gone from
me.’ The Doctor is many
things – curious, funny,

brave, protective of her
friends...and a
shameless namedropper.
While she and her
companions battled
aliens and travelled
across the universe, the
Doctor hinted at a host
of previous, untold
adventures with the
great and the good: we
discovered she got her
sunglasses from
Pythagoras (or was it
Audrey Hepburn?); lent a
mobile phone to Elvis;
had an encounter with
Amelia Earhart where she
discovered that a
pencil-thick spider web
can stop a plane; had a
'wet weekend' with Harry
Houdini, learning how to
escape from chains
underwater; and more. In
this collection of new
stories, Star Tales
takes you on a riproaring ride through
history, from 500BC to
the swinging 60s, going
deeper into the Doctor's
notorious name-dropping
and revealing the truth
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behind these anecdotes.
Judgement of the Judoon
Colin Brake 2015-12-10
Elvis the King Spaceport
has grown into the
sprawling city-state of
New Memphis - an urban
jungle, where organised
crime is rife. But the
launch of the new
Terminal 13 hasn't been
as smooth as expected.
And things are about to
get worse... When the
Doctor arrives, he finds
the whole terminal
locked down. The
notorious Invisible
Assassin is at work
again, and the Judoon
troopers sent to catch
him will stop at nothing
to complete their
mission. With the
assassin loose on the
mean streets of New
Memphis, the Doctor is
forced into a strange
alliance. Together with
teenage private eye
Nikki and a ruthless
Judoon Commander, the
Doctor soon discovers
that things are even

more complicated - and
dangerous - than he
first thought...
Featuring the Tenth
Doctor as played by
David Tennant in the hit
Doctor Who BBC
Television series.
Doctor Who Trevor
Baxendale 2003-03-01
1000 years ago, the evil
Cult of the Dark Flame
infiltrated every star
system in the galaxy. In
the history book the
Cult is legendary, its
despotic leader a
terrible memory. But for
some the Dark Flame
still burns.
The Man in the Velvet
Mask Daniel O'Mahony
1996 After arriving in a
warped version of 19th-c
entury Paris, the Doctor
is arrested. Something
is very wron g with this
Paris - not least the
fact that the sinister
fig ure holding the city
in his power is the son
of the infamous Marquis
de Sade. '
The Monsters Inside
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Stephen Cole 2005 When
Rose is locked up in a
teenage borstel and the
Doctor in a scientific
labor camp in Justicia,
they are determined to
find each other and
escape, but their plans
are complicated by the
presence of fellow
inmates who may be old
enemies.
I Am a Dalek Gareth
Roberts 2006 When the
TARDIS lands the Doctor
and Rose on a village on
the south coast of
England, they must face
an alien enemy and a
not-quite-alien
accomplice who are
intent on destroying
humanity.
Doctor Who: Beautiful
Chaos Gary Russell
2013-03-07 Wilfred Mott
is very happy: his
granddaughter, Donna, is
back home, catching up
with family and
gossiping about her
journeys, and he has
just discovered a new
star and had it named

after him. He takes the
Tenth Doctor with him to
the naming ceremony. But
the Doctor soon
discovers something else
new, and worryingly
bright, in the heavens –
something that is
heading for Earth. It’s
an ancient force from
the Dark Times. And it
is very, very angry...
An adventure featuring
the Tenth Doctor as
played by David Tennant
and his companion Donna
The Blood Cell James
Goss 2016-03-17 "Release
the Doctor - or the
killing will start." An
asteroid in the furthest
reaches of space - the
most secure prison for
the most dangerous of
criminals. The Governor
is responsible for the
cruellest murderers so
he's not impressed by
the arrival of the man
they're calling the most
dangerous criminal in
the quadrant. Or, as he
prefers to be known, the
Doctor. But when the new
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prisoner immediately
sets about trying to
escape, and keeps
trying, the Governor
sets out to find out
why. Who is the Doctor
and what's he really
doing here? And who is
the young woman who
comes every day to visit
him, only to be turned
away by the guards? When
the killing finally
starts, the Governor
begins to get his
answers...
Reading between Designs
Piers D. Britton
2010-01-01 From the
alien worlds of Star
Trek to the realistic
operating room of ER,
the design of sets and
costumes contributes not
only to the look and
mood of television
shows, but even more
importantly to the
creation of memorable
characters. Yet, until
now, this crucial aspect
of television creativity
has received little
critical attention,

despite the ongoing
interest in production
design within the
closely allied
discipline of film
studies. In this book,
Piers Britton and Simon
Barker offer a first
analytical study of
scenic and costume
design for television
drama series. They focus
on three enduringly
popular series of the
1960s—The Avengers, The
Prisoner, and Doctor
Who—and discuss such
topics as the sartorial
image of Steed in The
Avengers, the
juxtaposition of
picturesque and
fascistic architecture
in The Prisoner, and the
evolution of the hightech interior of Doctor
Who's TARDIS. Interviews
with the series'
original designers and
reproductions of their
original drawings
complement the authors'
analysis, which sheds
new light on a variety
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of issues, from the
discourse of fashion to
that of the heritage
industry, notions of
"Pop" and retro, and the
cultural preoccupation
with realism and virtual
reality.
Grand Theft Cosmos Eddie
Robson 2008-05 The
Doctor and Lucie visit
nineteenth-century
Sweden and become
embroiled in an attempt
to steal the infamous
Black Diamond.
Doctor Who: Harvest of
Time Alastair Reynolds
2013-06-06 A forgotten
enemy. An old adversary.
A terrible alliance.
From a ruined world at
the end of time, the
vicious Sild make
preparations to conquer
the past and rewrite
history. But to do it
they will need to
enslave an intellect
greater than their
own... On Earth, UNIT is
called in to examine a
mysterious incident on a
North Sea drilling

platform. They've hardly
begun, though, when
something even stranger
takes hold: The
Brigadier and others are
starting to forget about
UNIT's highest-profile
prisoner. As the Sild
invasion begins, the
Doctor faces a terrible
dilemma. To save the
universe, he must save
his arch-nemesis... The
Master.
Judoon Afternoon Trevor
Baxendale 2010 This
title is part of Bug
Club, the first wholeschool reading programme
that joins books with an
online reading world to
teach today's children
to read. In this Gold-A
level Sarah Jane
Adventures book: Sarah
Jane's computer warns
her that a spacecraft is
landing near her house.
She and her gang
investigate and end up
helping a Judoon,
Captain Tybo of the
space police. They spot
Androvax, an alien
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intent on destroying
Earth and give chase.
Doctor Who: Heart of
Stone Trevor Baxendale
2015-11-05 The Eleventh
Doctor, Amy and Rory are
surprised to discover
lumps of moon rock
scattered around a farm.
But things get even
stranger when they find
out where the moon rock
is coming from - a Rock

Man is turning
everything he touches to
stone! Can the Doctor
and his friends find out
what the creature wants
before it's too late?
Fear of the Dark Trevor
Baxendale 2013 The
Doctor Who 50th
Anniversary Collection:
Eleven classic
adventures. Eleven
brilliant writers. One
incredible Doctor.
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